STELLER SOPHOMORE DAY - Permission Slip

Friday, April 10
8:30 AM - 2:05 PM
King Career Center

Each year Steller conducts an educational program with a focus on healthy relationships, human
sexuality, teen relationship issues, and safety. This program is presented to the sophomore class
as a full-day workshop and features guest speakers from our community. The purpose of this
event is to present students with current and accurate information regarding sexuality,
reproductive health, and teen relationships.

This year, our day includes many prevention-based presentations:

* Peer Outreach Workers Education & Referral (POWER) will be discussing the cycle of
domestic violence and bullying

* PEER -Suicidal Ideations (SI), you are not alone and making good choices

* Identity - gender cultural competency

* Planned Parenthood - reproductive health and healthy relationships

Parent permission is required to attend this workshop. Our goal is to have every Steller
sophomore attend this important event. Students can find anything on the Internet these days,
but not everything is factual. The importance of reinforcing information related to these
adolescent issues couldn’t be overemphasized and teens need to be provided with the facts to
help them make wise decisions.

Students will be excused from classes if they attend the full-day workshop. However, students
without permission must attend regularly scheduled classes. Keep in mind sophomore students

must attend Sophomore Day if they plan to participate in Steller Activity night later that evening.

Parent group and tenth grade parent volunteers will be providing lunch. We will be enjoying
lunch on site due to time constraints on the speakers’ schedule.

An ASD bus will transport students to and from KCC and will depart promptly at 8:35. Student
will be returned to Steller by 2:05 PM. All students are expected to ride the bus.

Please call Nurse Annette at 742-4963 if you have any questions or concerns regarding
Sophomore Day.

[ give my child, , permission to attend Sophomore Day.

Parent/guardian signature:

THIS FORM MUST BE RETURNED TO NURSE ANNETTE BY TUESDAY, APRIL 7TH, 2015.



